July 28, 1967

Norcury Production Company
1522 Fort Worth National Bank Bldg.
Fort Worth, Texas

Re: State E-92 well No.lli-G
25-10-26, Brown Pool,
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of your letter of July 19, 1967, showing
the status of the subject weil. However, this letter may not
be used by us as a subutitute for the Form C-105 and C-103 re-
quested by Mr. Gressett, see attached letter. Please subnmit
these forms at an early date.

Very truly yoturs,

Oil Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
RLS/ jw



